
 The Public Schools of Brookline | Town Hall | 333 Washington Street, Brookline, MA 02445 

_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
ANNUAL ASBESTOS NOTIFICATION LETTER 

 
For School Year 2024-25 

 
 
Memo to: Principals, Faculty and Parents 
 
From: Ed Clancy, Designated Person 
 
Reference: Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act (AHERA) 

 
 

Date: February 7, 2025 
 
Dear Staff, Guardians and Students:  
 
A copy of our district’s Asbestos Management Plan is available in each school and at the main 
administrative office during regular school hours.  Inquiries regarding the management of 
Asbestos Containing Materials (ACM) in our schools should be directed to our district’s AHERA 
Primary Designated Person, Ed Clancy, who can be reached at (617) 799-7443 (Cell Phone), or 
Ed Clancy ed_clancy@psbma.org, or (617) 713-5419 (Office). 
 
The District’s backup AHERA Designated contacts are Alexandra Harrington and Daniel M. 
Landesman, who are at psb-facilities@psbma.org or (617) 713-5484. 
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